

06 January 2005

Dr Gregory T. Papanikos President & Director Athens Institute for Education and Research 8 Valaoritou Str. Kolonaki106 71 Athens, Greece

Dear Dr T. Papanikos

NANYANG FELLOWS' BUSINESS STUDY MISSION TO ATHENS (11 - 19 DECEMBER 2004)

I would like to thank you for the excellent hospitality that you have given us during our Business Study Mission to Athens in December 2004. Your warmth and friendship and willingness to meet and interact with the Fellows have been very significant for the success of the trip.

Our meeting in Athens is only the beginning and I look forward to continuing this friendship. If there is some way we can be of service to you, please do not hesitate to contact me. I look forward to meeting you again some time in the future, hopefully in Singapore.

On behalf of the Fellows, I would like to express my gratitude for the kindness and hospitality you extended to us.

Thank you.

Best Regards

Associate Professor K Pelly Periasamy

Coordinator, Nanyang Fellows Business Study Mission 2004

Nanyang Business School, NTU

Email: apelly@ntu.edu.sg
Tel: +65 67906164